
City and Borough of Sitka 

December 15, 2014 

Ben Lawrie 
339 Wortman Loop 
Sitka, AK 99835 

Dear Ben, 

100 Lincoln Street Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Coast Guard City, USA 

On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka, I want to thank you for your 
contributions of time and service to our community. 

The Port and Harbors Commission relies on the guidance and leadership of 
its board members; your time and energy were appreciated and we hope 
that you, too, benefited from the experience. 

We wish you all the best, and hope that you may consider volunteering 
again in the future. 

Warmest wishes, 

~ 
Sara Peterson 
Deputy Clerk 

Providing for today ... preparing for tomorrow 


